Dear Ofcom,

I am extremely upset that Durham FM is apparently going to relocate to
Sunderland. It is an excellent station that serves our area well and because
it is based in our county town it is central to everything going on in
County Durham. Sunderland is in Tyne and Wear, a huge leap from the
rural areas of our beautiful county. The reporters and presenters seem to
get out and about to truly represent what the people want, and by being in
Sunderland, they would not so easily be able to physically reach their
audience. I have seen the staff at several events around Durham and I feel
sure that this is what the people want. Let us keep our own Durham radio
station, not a Tyne and Wear watered down affair. I am proud to be a
County Durham citizen.

Yours faithfully,
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Dorothy Hudson (Mrs.)



